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Summary:

Christopher Audland, a political officer at the British Embassy in Buenos Aires, learned
from the Canadian Charge d'Affaires that the information on the Argentine-Israel
uranium deal "did not originate in Buenos Aires," and that the Argentine National Atomic
Energy Commission had made previous uranium sales to West Germany and to Israel in
1962. Minutes are attached. 
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